
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

NAVWARN No 66/17

CANCEL NAVWARN 64/17

1. The All Ships directional PEL located at Fort Blockhouse on the western side of the entrance to Portsmouth
Harbour is now fully operational.    
 
2. The following Portsmouth NAVWARNS remain in force: 54/17, 33/17, 21/17, 65/16, 55/16, 29/16, 17/16, 27/14,
57/12, 52/11, 40/11, 45/10, 78/05 & 10/04.  
 
3. Cancel this NAVWARN 9 NOV 17. 

 

 


